
 

SIS/ACD/Cir/04-19/01                                                                Date: 02.04.19 
 

Dear parents,  
Greetings from Samashti!  
The travel arrangements for the Mysore trip have been finalised. The group will be leaving 
Hyderabad on April 20th evening hours to Mysore. They will start back from Shivmogga on 26th 
April evening and will reach Hyderabad on 27th morning.  
The travel from Hyderabad and back to Hyderabad would be by sleeper bus.  
Two female staff and one male staff will be accompanying the children. The details of the staff 
along with their phone numbers will be shared with you in a couple of days.  
The balance amount of Rs. 7500/- should be paid without fail by 4th April (Thursday)  
For any clarification, you may contact the headmistress, Ms. Helen, Ph.no.9618333233. 
 
Educationally yours, 
Team Samashti. 


